[bookmark: _GoBack]Planned Parenthood can end the current controversy by announcing a separation into two organizations – one to provide all health care services it currently provides except its abortion services and programs.
The new organization would provide its current abortion programs and services. 

There would be no sharing of facilities, employees, budgets or any other aspect of the current programs and services between the organizations.  Since this would only impact 3% of their current services Planned Parenthood should not find this to be a hard decision.
 
If Planned Parenthood will not voluntarily separate, our “Political Leaders” in the Senate and House of Representatives should make continued government funding contingent upon this separation of services.  Make each Senator and Congressman/Congresswomen declare if their definition of women’s health care protects all life, including those defenseless in the womb.

Should we not be more outraged that innocent children are not safe in their mother’s womb than we have been over Cecil the Lion being lured out of his sanctuary to become someone’s trophy?  

It is time for Planned Parenthood to stop letting 3% of its services taint the other 97% it provides either voluntarily or by government mandate.
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